Friday, March 27, 2020

COVID-19 Coronavirus NOTICE TO BIDDERS

As always, it is the responsibility of the Bidder to obtain information regarding projects directly from the
City’s website, www.georgetownsc.gov.

Pursuant to Governor Henry McMaster’s declaration of a State of Emergency on Friday, March 13, 2020,
City of Georgetown offices are closed to the public.

Until further notice, all bids MUST BE submitted electronically through the City of Georgetown’s website,
www.georgetownsc.gov, under “Bids”. As always, bids received after the due date and specified time will
not be considered for any reason.

The City WILL NOT accept bids by:
Hard copy
Fax
Email

Click on the links below for instructions on “How to register as a vendor with Vendor Registry” and “How
to respond to an online bid”. Your bid must be submitted electronically to ensure it remains sealed until
the scheduled bid opening date and time.

e How to register as a vendor with Vendor Registry
e How to respond to an online bid

Any scheduled bid openings will still be opened at the designated date and time as listed in the bid
document or related addendum. However, due to the office closure to the public, bid openings will be
streamed live via the City’s public Facebook page, https://www.facebook.com/cityofgtown/. Attendance
will be taken by the Purchasing Agent.

Feel free to contact our office at purchasing@georgetownsc.gov, or call 843.545.4043 if you have any
questions. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We hope everyone is taking the necessary
precautions to remain healthy and safe during this time.



